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DTHFtionary Project

Rotary Club of Gilbert

Post Office Box 2054
Gilbert, Arizona 85299-2054

Thank you for your generous donation of $12,239.50 to The Dictionary Project
which we received on September 14, 2023.

We are glad you are able to continue this program to ensure that the students where you live will
be able to enjoy the benefits of owning a dictionary. They cannot do their best work without one.
Your support makes it possible for students to receive a dictionary for their own personal use that
they will be able to use for a lifetime. For some children, this is the first book that they have owned.
You are truly making a difference in their lives by giving them such an important reference tool.

Cumulatively, we have been able to reach an estimated 36,114,316 students.
Of these, 54,096 were sponsored by the Rotary Club of Gilbert. Your kindness and generosity and
presence in the schools show the students what community service looks like.
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The Dictionary Project
October 11, 2023

This letter serves as your receipt to confirm for your records that you have received no goods or services in excchange for this gift.
The organization’s official name is The Dictionary Project, and we are a registered 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization.
Our Federal Tax 1.D. is #57-1029802. All contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.
P.O. Box 1845 ¢ Chatleston, SC 29402 ¢ 843-856-2706 * 843-388-8375
www.dictionaryproject.org




